
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

5th Grade News 

September 21st, 2016 
 

     We will have no school this 

Friday, September 23rd. This is due 

to a teacher institute day.  

     Our field trip is next Monday 

during the morning. Lunch will be 

at school as usual. Students must 

wear uniforms unless they have a 

FMSC t-shirt.  

      Band classes will start tomorrow 

and will be on Thursdays at 1:45.  

     Parent-teacher conferences are 

coming up. You will get 

confirmations about your 

appointment time soon.  
  

     In Science, the 5th graders have 

presented their ecosystem dioramas, 

they looked great! They will continue 

learning about how animals affect their 

ecosystems and other animals around 

them.  

     In Religion students are learning 

about the Holy trinity. Students should 

make sure to keep up with handwriting 

that they do not complete in class.     

      

 

Upcoming Events   Upcoming 
tests and 
quizzes: 

 Spelling test 

on Thursday 

in Language 

Arts 

 Math quiz 

Thursday 

 Geo quiz on 

Monday in 

Social Studies 

 Vocab quiz on 

Tuesday in 

Social Studies  

 

 

 
 

News from Mrs. Johnson 

There will be a math quiz tomorrow 

on sections 1.6-1.10.  There will be a 

study session tomorrow at 7:30 

a.m.  If your child would like to get in 

some extra practice for the quiz they 

should be at the main entrance door 

by 7:30.  Mrs. Johnson will let 

students in the building 

at 7:30 sharp.  Due to safety issues 

and the limited amount of practice 

time available, late students will not 

be admitted.  Your child should bring 

their notebook and pencil to the 

study session.  Attendance is not 

mandatory. 

The chapter test is next week. 

The students are 

working on 

Chapter 2. They are 

split into Native 

American groups 

and are preparing 

projects. There will 

be a vocab quiz 

next week on 

Tuesday or 

Wednesday. Geo 

quiz 2 will be on 

Monday. Practice 

online 

at quia.com/pages/

dslawik/5th )  
 
 

Spelling lesson 4 test was 

returned this week. 

The lesson 5 Spelling test 

will be on Thursday. 
  

In Reading last week the 

students took a Fresh 

Read Test, which is being 

returned. This type of 

assessment, not only tests 

comprehension of the 

story, but also recognition 

of the skills taught.  In 

English, the students 

continue recognizing 

direct and indirect 

objects.   

 

1 

News from Ms. McGrath 

 

From room 305 

News from Mrs. Smith 

News from Mr. Slawik 

http://quia.com/pages/dslawik/5th
http://quia.com/pages/dslawik/5th

